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5 April, 2023	

 
Present: Clint Keeney, Jim Frey, Jake Lewon, Harold Simmons, Leo Tometich, Matt Naughton 
 
Meeting called to order 6:30 pm at Dunstable Town Hall 
 
Review/Approve Minutes 
Minutes for March 16, 2023, and March 22, 2023 
Motion:  HaroldS moved to accept the minutes as presented.  
2nd: ClintK. 
Vote:  Unanimous to approve. 
 
FY24 Budget Discussion 
Select Board voted this morning to present two budgets: one balanced (with cuts) and one as currently 
planned, including request for one-time $302k override.  Cuts would primarily come from Police, Fire, and 
Highway departments. 
 
At this time, there is insufficient detail on future projections of the GDRSD assessments to adequately plan to 
ask the town to support a larger, longer term override.  Further study will be required, most likely in 
collaboration with Groton town boards, to coordinate projections.  
 
No action required. 
 
Motion to adjourn JimF, 2nd – HaroldS.  Vote: Unanimous to adjourn 
Meeting adjourned at 7:50 pm 
 
 


